October 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 10 Parent Information Evening & Work Experience Launch -Thursday 10 November

Year 10 have made an excellent start to the new academic year, and we are proud of how they have approached their first half term of learning. We have a busy few terms ahead of us with significant events including PPEs in Summer Term, BTEC assessments, and Work Experience to complete the year.



Find Your Future



Following on from announcements in our weekly newsletter, we Headteacher: would like to formally invite you to a Parent Information Evening and Lucy Gambier Work Experience Launch on Thursday 10 November. At this event Charlestown Road you will hear from key members of staff with practical information \$\text{St Austell, Cornwall}\$ and support for how to get the most out of Year 10 and beyond.

PL25 3NR

The support of our parents and carers in the Work Experience process is key to its success. Mrs Turner, our Careers Leader, will explain the enquiries@penrice.org.uk importance of our students gaining experience in the workplace, the www.penrice.org.uk process of making applications and the major considerations and guidelines to ensure your child has the best experience. You will also have the opportunity to hear from last year's Year 10 students and employers who offer placements to our young people.

44 (0)1726 72163

After this presentation you will have the opportunity to meet with staff, who will be on hand to answer questions and give any support required. We will also be giving out documents that map out Year 10 so you are fully aware of what students will be learning and experiencing over the next 9 months.

There is a choice of sessions, either 4.30pm-5.30pm or 6.00pm-**7.00pm.** Please click here to tell us if you are able to attend or not, and to choose which session you would like to attend. The form also gives you the opportunity to ask any questions in advance. Whilst we cannot promise to answer every single query on the night, we will endeavour to cover as much as possible and get back to you with any specific answers individually.

We look forward to seeing you there.

Yours faithfully

Gavin Thomas Assistant Headteacher - Raising Standards Lead







Part of Cornwall Education Learning Trust, a company limited by guarantee. Registered in England and Wales at St Austell Business Park, St Austell PL25 4FD. Number 07565242. An exempt charity.

